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We need to make sure students' identities aren't used as the basis for removing 

educational materials from school libraries. All students deserve to be represented 

within their school libraries, including students whose identities are currently being 

targeted. Lastly, book bans based on discrimination should not be occurring within 

public schools - that shouldn't even be up for debate. 


